
 

 
 

 

2014 Industry wishes – The Manufacturer 

2014 is a landmark year for SIC Ltd, not only does it mark a half-century of business but also the 

opportunity to build on our recent success throughout the UK manufacturing sector.  

We are optimistic for the year ahead for many reasons and over the coming months we anticipate a 

number of developments in the industries involved with electrical contract manufacturing. The cost 

and more importantly risk of outsourcing electrical manufacturing overseas is increasingly 

outweighing the benefits, encouraging more manufacturing to return to the UK and as a proud UK 

manufacturer we’re looking forward to helping more businesses with their electrical manufacturing 

needs. 

Coupled with increased manufacturing within the UK we’re looking forward to growth in some of the 

exciting and dynamic sectors that we operate in such as medical products, aerospace, rail and 

automotive, as we see UK investment increase  to provide the platform for innovation and new 

technology  driving product development forward. These growing markets will provide significant 

opportunity for us to supply our electrical manufacturing solutions to a more diverse range of 

applications. 

Lastly, we hope to see the continued overall growth of UK manufacturing in line with current 

predictions and a return to the days when ‘made in the UK’ gave peace of mind and was 

synonymous with the highest levels of quality and manufacturing excellence. 

 


